
Chair Brenner, Vice Chair O’Brien, Ranking Member Ingram and members of the Senate 

Education Committee, thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony on Senate Bill 293. My 

name is Andrew Harbert and I am from Lucas County. 

Parent’s having the right to make educational decisions about their own children is crucial for the 

wellbeing and success of both young people and our overall schooling system. This bill will aid that 

process, giving the people who know them best, not school administrators, the power to decide what is 

right these young people in the most crucial time in their lives. 

Thank you for allowing me the opportunity to advocate for Senate Bill 293. 

Sincerely, Andrew Harbert 

 


